
Babb Elementary School  
Board Report 

 
 
Enrollment: Grades K-2:  11 students 
  Grades 3-6:  14 students 
  TOTAL:  25 Students 
 
Student Attendance: K: 97%   3: 93% 
   1: 76%   4: 89% 
   2: 95%   5: 92% 
      6: 85% 
   TOTAL: 89% 
 
PERFECT ATTENDANCE FOR May: 5 STUDENTS 
 
 
Babb Elementary School finished the year strong! There were a lot of 

fun activities that encouraged the students to stay focused and 

motivated. The first week of May was a culture week; students visited 

the Plains Museum and participated in Browning Elementary Schools 

Culture day. The second week of May our 6th grade students got to 

spend a day at the Browning Middle School – we have three students 

who will be moving on into the 7th grade! We will miss their humor, 

their height, and mostly their leadership! Good luck to Jude Juneau, 

Tegan Walker, and Mya Duarte!! You will always be Mustangs. The 

students were celebrated with a graduation ceremony on May 28th.  On 

May 29th the students went on a field trip across the border and had a 

day of fun to celebrate their good behavior. Thank you Superintendent 

Guardipee-Hall and the School Board members for allowing them to go.  

 
 
 
 
   
    
 
 
 
         BES Culture Day 
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BMS Transition Day    6th grade Graduation 

 

 

 



 
         
                     
 
 
        Babb Mustang Track Team 

 
Progress Monitoring: 
 
 
Star Math 
        

 

 
 
Pretest Test Date = 1st quarter 
Posttest Test Date = 4th quarter 
 
 
 
 
ISIP – These reports reflect the benchmark testing (September, January, May) 
  

 



           

 
 
 

Have a safe and Happy Summer!! 
See you in August   

 
 

 
 
 


